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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 8:42 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Rate increase for water @ Fawn Ridge Campground

Good morning,  
 
Please place the email below in Consumers and Their Representatives, in Docket No. 20190071-WS.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH:  (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
From: Hassell McClanahan [mailto:hmmmcla@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 10:26 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Rate increase for water @ Fawn Ridge Campground 
 
Dear Commissioner Polmann:  
 
                                                          re: Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
As members of Fawn Ridge, we are strongly protesting the proposed 308% increase for water.  This is an exorbitant 
price, unreasonable for seniors who have limited income.   
With such expense, we will be unable to enjoy using what we have already bought. 
 
The hearing on this issue was held in December, before many members arrive. Also, the water coming into Fawn Ridge is 
metered and each gallon used is paid for.  However,   
Deer Creek Utilities has taken no action to find any leak or account for the 30% they claim to be losing. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary & Hassell McClanahan 




